October 2, 2017
SAM is off to the races again!!! Cross Country, Football and our Grade 8 Girls Bordenball Team is off to the East Conference tournament this week!!
Our annual Mustang Marathon is on October 12th… SAM hosts Grade 8 Co-Ed Flag Football on October 23rd… And…YES, our Halloween dance is in a few weeks so get your costumes ready!  
Thank you to all parents that made it out to our Curriculum Night on September 21st.  We appreciate your interest in the school and hope you will contact us should you have any questions or concerns. 

Our annual spring overnight excursion this year is a trip to Quebec City, May 1st – 4th, 2017.  All SAM students are invited to participate on this excursion.  If you were unable to attend the parent information session at Curriculum Night, information about registration and the itinerary is available on the homepage.  The deadline for online registration is Friday, October 5th!
SAM’s first Parent Council Meeting will be happening Tuesday, October 17th at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.  The Parent Council Chair and Vice Chair will be elected at this meeting.  We welcome all SAM parents to join us for an evening of dialogue and information sharing.
SAM’s Grade 9 Parent Information Night is scheduled for Wednesday, October 25th in the cafeteria at 7:00 p.m.  All Grade 8 parents are advised to attend this meeting.  Ms. MacInnis, our Guidance Counsellor, will be providing us with very important information about secondary school choices. 
Another huge thank you to all SAM students for supporting our Terry Fox Walk!  So far, we have raised over $750.00.  Now it is your family’s turn.  Continue to make online donations until the end of December by clicking on the link displayed on the homepage of our school website.  It’s quick and easy to make your donation and receive your online income tax receipt.  So far, we have $50.00 to add to our total in online donations.  Keep the donations coming SAM!  http://www.terryfox.org/  - Sponsor a Participant – Sir Alexander Mackenzie, Scarborough, Ontario – make your donation!!!
Six fire drills and two lockdown drills are part of our yearly routine to ensure your child’s safety in an emergency situation.  We have successfully completed two fire drills (one with the local fire department) and one lockdown drill to date.
We hope that parents/guardians will continue to check the student agenda daily for important notices from the school or notes from the teachers.  By checking the agenda regularly, it also keeps you informed of upcoming homework assignments and classroom project due dates.  Homework is also posted daily on our school website.  Ongoing communication between the school and home creates study environments that are conducive to learning and nurtures positive growth toward a successful school career. 
If you are not receiving monthly highlight emails from the school, please call the school office and update your email address so you are well informed about what’s happening at SAM.                        
Alison Gassi, Principal
